The Bahamas Telecommunications Company Ltd.

P. O. BOX N-3048 NASSAU, BAHAMAS ENTERPRISE SALES TEL: (242) 302-7400



February 11th, 2008

Mr. Mario Newry Jr., Executive Producer/Director, Mario Newry & Associates, P.O. Box N-4268, Nassau, Bahamas.

Dear Mr. Newry,

We write to commend you on your most recent television production with Former Governor General Dame Ivy Dumont; in which The Bahamas Telecommunications Company Limited was a Platinum Sponsor.

The excellent overall quality of the production has been consistent from the first program that The Bahamas Telecommunications Company Limited sponsored with your company from March 1992.

In reviewing our successful history with you for the past 16 years, we have noticed that your productions are different than others because of your sincere concern for nation advancement through documentaries and radio and television programs.

Your programs have positively addressed national concerns that may have gone unnoticed if not for your specific objectives that you implemented for more than a decade in broadcasting.

We encourage you to continue the community outreach programs that have shown effectiveness over the years and if I can assist in the production of further documentaries, please feel free to contact me. We wish you all the best in your future goals.

Fax: (242) 394-3573

Yours truly,

Ms. Janet Brown,

Senior Manager Of Marketing and Public Relations

Amidst the competition......still the first choice